
Chequamegon Bay Quilters Monthly Meeting

November 2, 2021


Meeting called to order at 5:30 pm by President Lu Opperman

16 members present and two members attending on Zoom


The minutes from October's meeting were accepted as posted on the website.

Treasuurer's report 

submitted by Amber Erickson

Current Balance: $3,741.23

QOV: $470.55

Guilt Cushion: $300.00

Available Balance: $3,371.88

Recent activity, purchase of QOV fabric $69.35


 Old Business

The QOV fall presentation will be held on Saturday November 13th at 3:00pm. There are 8 recipients this year.  QOV 
fabric was purchased from the foundation. This fabric will be available for memebers to use for QOV tops soon. 


Committee Reports

Sunshine Sue G presented a birthday cupcake to Deb M. 

Sew Days Sandy reported that the challange quilt top  is completed. The top is done in batiks with a cotton fabric for 
the borders. This quilt will be kept for a future donation. The next date for a sew day is yet to be determined.


New Business

No new business.


Show & Tell

A slide show of members submissions was shown. The slide show is available on the website 
www.Chequamegonbayquilters.weebly.com

In person submissions:

  Deb O brought an EZ Does it bag in Blooming Bunch fabric by Moda 

  Lucy brought two mixed media items, a leather tobacco pouch with beads and a water color of the earth with  

  speciality stitches in a frame.

Reminder

Please consider submitting pictures of your completed projects or your works in progress, we would all love to see 
what you all have been working on. 


Program

Deb M presented a program on Batiks. Included in the program were the basic characteristics of batik fabric, tips on 
preparation of fabric, and care of the fabric. She shared a very interesting video on the process of making batik 
fabric. Member discussion also took place with tips and some examples of projects completed with batik fabric. 


Deb also handed out a member questionnaire for members to complete asking for input for future programs. 


Next meeting: December 7, 2021 at 5:30 pm.  


Meeting adjourned.


Respectfully submitted, 

Sheri Swansen 



